
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 22nd June 2023 

Hi Everyone,  

 Another very busy week in school this week. We have welcomed some visiting 

teachers from Malawi in Africa this week, who have come over to England to observe 

the British education system in practise. They were so complementary of our school 

curriculum and our children’s impeccable behaviour.  

We have had several children experiencing a sickness bug over the past week, particularly in Year 2. We 

have deep cleaned the classrooms and are increasing sanitising and handwashing in school. Please can you 

reiterate the importance of regular hand washing to your child.  If you child does 

experience any vomiting, it is school policy for your child to remain at home for 

48 hours from the last episode of sickness, in order to stop the spread of the bug.  

Tomorrow,  23rd of June, our Year 6 children will be holding their annual Prom 

fund raiser stalls where the rest of school are invited to visit their stalls which sell- 

baked goods, drinks, games to play, toys and books to buy. If the children could 

bring a donation of £2 in an envelope with their name labelled and give their 

envelope to their class teacher they will be issued with tokens to spend on the 

day.  

A polite plea to our families to be considerate when parking at drop offs and pickups. I have had some 

reports this week of some of our families turning into our road at speed to drop children off using 

Thompson Court as a drop off. This is unacceptable. Thomson Court is private property and we are not 

permitted to use their car park as a turning circle for dropping off and picking up. This is a minority of our 

school community, please stop and help us to maintain positive relationships with our neighbours.  

 

From Friends of Crossflatts 

We continue to welcome any donations of teddy’s and new unused gifts for children or adults for our 
tombola stalls. We are also looking for unwanted children's fancy dress outfits/accessories in good clean 
condition. Donations can be given to class teachers or dropped at reception by Wednesday 5th July. 
 
Finally, if you would like to help with the planning of our evening event or if you or any member of your 
family/friends can offer 30 minutes to help on a stall please email friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

Our Year 6 children are now entering their final few weeks with us at school and beginning the process of 
transition to their new schools with Transition day just around the corner, which can be a little daunting for 
some of our children. Young Minds, has some helpful information for parents to help them support their 
children during this significant change in their lives. Follow the link below for more information…  
 

How Parents Can Help With Secondary School Transition | YoungMinds  
 
 

Attendance- All Day, Every Day, the Crossflatts Way!  

Here are the last week of the half terms attendance figures:    

 Whole School: 94.5% 

Enjoy the beautiful weather forecast over the next few days! 

Best wishes 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

Family-Flourish-Fly 

 

 

 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

97% 95.2% 98.7% 85.2% 91.5% 98.4% 96.3% 96.3% 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/blog/helping-your-child-manage-the-move-from-primary-to-secondary-school/

